Membership Recruitment Challenge

How does your chapter recruit new members?  
Does your chapter have a cool recruitment activity/process?
Maybe your 1st chapter meeting offers something unique in getting students interested?
Possibly something else?   
If any/all of these relate to your chapter, we would love it if you would share!

Here is why we need your help.  One of our most frequently asked questions is, “How do we get our students interested in SkillsUSA?” For us to be able to answer this question, we are looking for recruitment activities/processes used this fall that we can showcase on our Facebook & Instagram channels.

Please include the following in your submission:
· When the activity took place
· Where the activity took place
· How many attended the activity
· [bookmark: _GoBack]What took place at the activity
· What made it successful
· And up to 5 pictures 

Submissions will be accepted from the beginning of school up to Monday, September 30th and can be emailed to: contests@skillsusanc.org .
(If your activity takes place after the deadline, share with us what you have accomplished so far, then share the end results at a later date.)

Beginning Monday, October 7th (or sooner), we will start sharing these.  

By submitting your recruitment activity, you will be entered into a drawing to win a FABULOUS prize for your chapter!      

We can’t wait to see all the creative activities your chapter conducts to recruit new SkillsUSA members!!
 
